To: CPCS Families

From: CPCS Nurse, Jeannette Peters
Date: 3/2/22

Re: Updated Mask Information

Please see the letter on the reverse side of this memo from the
Commissioner of Health and Education for New York State. Today, March
2"! the statewide requirement for masks in schools has ended. However,
the Department of Health has made one masking requirement for students
and staff. If your child or a CPCS staff member has tested positive for
COVID 19 and returns to school after the 5" day of isolation without
symptoms, they will need to be masked in the building and on the bus for
days 6-10 of their infectious period. If you have any further questions about
this memo or the newest regulations, please do not hesitate to call the
school. Reminder: we will have masks and COVID 19 tests kits available for
all students and staff when requested. Again, thank you for your patience
and understanding as we continue to work through these times.



